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This term’s school value is courage

Phew this week has been hot, hot, hot! Thank you for sending the chil-
dren in with a drinks bottle and sun hats. We make sure that the children
have time in the shade where it is cooler whenever possible and we do
remind them to drink regularly, they can refill bottles with water during
the day.

We are really impressed with our Year 4 children who have completed
their official multiplication check this week. Lots of speedy mental maths
work, fantastic!

Changes to the school day

From September our school day will be changing. Children will be
expected to be in school from 8.45am and we will finish school at
3.15pm. The gates will be open from 8.40 am. This is to meet the
requirement that all state-funded, mainstream schools are expected to
provide a compulsory school week of at least 32.5 hours.

Celebrations

Well done to the following children for their certificates this week:
Reading: Riley, Josh, Jasper, Callie, Layla, Millie, Jensen & Amelia
Dojos: Maeve, Nyla, Gregory, Noah, Daniel, Joe, Morgan & Jolene
Achievement: Milo, Ruby, Charlie P, Lucy, Zeta, Eve, Zac & Verity
Pro-Stars of the week: Lucas, Jaicob, Elena & Cormac.
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Well done to Lexi who brought in her certificate for kick \
boxing.

The attendance award for term 5 goes to Fallow Deer
class, congratulations!
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Upcoming dates
22nd June—Induction even-
ing for September 2023
starters 4pm

27th June—moving up to
new classes morning

29th June—KS1 trip to
Noah’s Ark Farm

30th June—moving up to
new classes morning

4th July—interhouse cricket
PE kit required

7th July -interhouse round-
ers PE kit required

12th July—sports day weath-
er permitting

19th July—reserve sports
day weather permitting

24th & 25th July—INSET day

5th September—school
starts

Our golden threads are Vocabulary, Knowledge of the World and Diversity.

Children in Red Squirrel class have been finding out more about gravity and Sir Isaac Newton to add
to their knowledge about forces. Children in Woodpecker class have been using the ipads to make
simple rhythms and using ripplers to create a ripple effect with their instruments. In Dormice class
children have continued their work on journeys and have been sharing the story of The Suitcase. Fal-
low Deer children have continued their excellent number work using part-whole models. Super!
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For all children wishing to take part in our school's fundraising 100 Club please contact
the school office. A weekly number will be drawn out with the winner receiving £5.

Congratulations to Bodhi who is this week’s
winner!

Move a mile for the NSPCC
On Friday 9th June we all took part in
fundraising for the NSPCC. The theme
was moving a mile, so children were able
to hop, skip, jump, jog, and even crawl a
mile around the school field in the after-
noon.
We have all been taking part in NSPCC
assemblies on the theme of Speak out,




